
From: Brent Ferguson [mailto:Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Saturday, 23 February 2019 9:34 AM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP; Ruchi Bhatt 
Subject: 4 yearly award review - Hair and Beauty Industry Award 2010 

 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to the 4 yearly award review proceedings concerning the Hair and Beauty Industry Award 
2010 (AM2017/50) and note that Ai Group represents Hair & Beauty Australia (HABA) in the context 
of those proceedings.  
 
Both Ai Group and HABA are content to rely on their written submission dated 18 January 2019 and 
do not intend file any submissions in reply to the submissions of the SDA dated 17 January 2019 or 
seek an oral hearing.  
 

Regards, 

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 
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T: 02 9466 5530 

M: 0405 448 119 
E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
 

 

 

 
 

mailto:Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au
http://go.aigroup.com.au/home
http://go.aigroup.com.au/home
http://go.aigroup.com.au/blog
http://go.aigroup.com.au/twitter
http://go.aigroup.com.au/linkedin

